
Dear Chair Sollman, Vice-Chair Brock Smith, and Members of the Committee 

 
 My name is Connie McCready,  I live in Wilsonville, OR and I am writing because [as a 
75 year old senior citizen I can’t afford to have my energy bill  keep increasing at the rate 
it has been. When I signed up for green energy I was told that my bill would go down.  It 
never has! In 2013 my bill was about $50 monthly equal pay.  This was with 3 people 
living in the house.  Now I pay $205 monthly equal pay and there is only one person in 
the house. I do not have natural gas and I rely exclusively on electric. 
 
I never used to have air conditioning in the summer but with global warming it is totally 
necessary because the summers are longer and hotter and my health suffers 
considerably without it.  I don’t want to die because I can’t afford to run the air 
conditioning. 

 
 
. I support SB 88 to make sure that advertising, legal, and lobbyist fees come out of 
company profits, not ratepayer pockets. 
 
Connie McCready 
Wilsonville, OR 


